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The Association of Structural Pest Control Regulatory Officials (ASPCRO) is excited to open 

nominations for the Fourth Annual Inspector Training!  The training will be held in-person on 

Tuesday August 20th at the Hilton Lexington Downtown Hotel in Lexington, KY as part of the 

2024 ASPCRO Annual Conference.  State, tribal and territory ASPCRO members can nominate a 

member of their inspection/investigation teams for the training.  Training topics will focus on 

inspectors having experience enforcing pesticide laws and regulations.   

This year’s training will feature 9 short topics featuring state regulatory officials and industry 

members and a case study to round out the training.   

There is no cost for the training and all attendees will receive free registration to attend the 

general sessions during the 2024 ASPCRO Annual Conference.  Lunch will be provided to all 

inspector training attendees and a certificate of attendance will be issued to each attendee 

upon completion of the course. Training will begin at 8:00 am and is limited to only 30 

participants.    

This program provides 6 hours of professional training in the following investigative skill sets:  

• Label Interpretation and ESA 

• Label Interpretation 

• Panel Discussion: Inspector Etiquette an Industry Perspective 

• Penalty Matrices for Assessing Monetary Penalties 

• E-Commerce Challenges 

• Sampling 

• De-escalation Techniques 

• Photography Techniques 

• “A Famous Story” 

• Case Study 

 

Please submit your agency’s nominee to Mike Page at mpage@aspcro.org no later than Friday, 

June 14, 2024.  Please include the nominee’s current position, experience in the position, and 

experience with the agency.  All nominees will be reviewed by assigned members of both the 

Inspector Training Committee and the ASPCRO BOD.   Nominees that have been accepted will 

be notified on or about Friday, June 28th, 2024. 
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